
Thank You!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Thank you for  sharing your chi ld with us this
year .  I t  has been a pr iv i lege to watch them
grow and learn so much.  Be sure to enjoy your
t ime this  summer with your chi ld ,  and read,
play,  and have fun together .
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Preschool Graduation

Preschool Graduation will take place on Wednesday, May 24.
Doors will open at 10:30. Graduates should arrive at 10:30 and our
program will begin at 10:45 in the gymnasium. Guests are limited
to 6 per student.
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26 Celebrate Success #4

Our last celebrate success will be inflatables in the
gymnasium. All kindergarten, first and second grade students
will need to make sure they wear shoes and socks that day to
school. We look forward to a great end of year celebration!

Olympic Day

We will be having our Olympic Day on May 23. Parents are
welcome to attend in the morning for kindergarten at 10:00 and
in the afternoon for Grades 1 and 2 at 1:30. We do not have a rain
date and in the event of rain all of our activities will be moved
inside for students only. 

Preschool Olympic Day will be on May 19 at 10:00 for the morning
sessions and again at 1:30 for the afternoon sessions.

We would like your Gym shoes!

If your child has gym shoes that they have outgrown and you would like to donate them, please have them leave
them at school at the end of the school year. We will have a box for them to put their shoes in beginning May 22nd.
The shoes will be cleaned, sanitized and then used to help any future students that may need gym shoes! Thank you! 
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Classroom Assignments

Boy/girl balance
Ability/achievement mix
Special service & tutoring needs 
Matching student learning to teaching style
Gifted/talented clustering
Special peer relationships
Behavioral challenges 
Parent input from conferences 

One of the most challenging aspects of the year’s closure for
our staff is the assignment of students for the upcoming
year. It is an important task that no one takes lightly. There
are many factors that are considered when class
assignments are made:

Given the above factors, we do not advocate that parents
make special requests for teachers. We have the confidence
in our staff to look at each child individually and the
classroom assignments that would be the best for each
person. Thank you for your understanding.

School Supplies for 2023-2024 School Year

PTO is offering a quick and easy way to order school supplies
for next school year. 

Louisville Elementary parents...Now is the perfect time to
purchase your 1st Day School Supplies for next year. You will
save up to 30%.

PTO partnered with 1st Day School Supplies to make your life
easy. You will get the exact supplies your teacher requested
from only the brands you trust and respect like Crayola,
Elmer's, and Ticonderoga! More importantly, your child will
have everything they need to conquer next year! Order today
in just a few clicks.

Order Today: tinyurl.com/NNSchoolSupplies2324
*Please see the North Nim website as well for a link to order.

Louisville City Schools Vision: Empowering Students + Engaged Community = Endless Possibilities

CARE TEAM CORNER

Louisville Community Cupboard
930 South Nickelplate
Open: First and Third Thursday of each
month.

The Louisville Community Cupboard
offers grocery items which include:
fresh fruits and vegetables, meat, milk
and cheese, canned goods, toiletries,
hygiene items and more.

Have a great summer!


